
Letter of Support for Tourism Tax Reduction 

Proposal 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Recipient's Organization]  

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed reduction of the tourism tax in our 

community. As a [your position or relation to tourism, e.g., local business owner, tourism 

advocate, etc.], I have witnessed firsthand the significant impact that tourism has on our local 

economy. 

A reduction in the tourism tax would not only make our destination more attractive to visitors but 

also encourage longer stays and increased spending in the local businesses. Additionally, 

lowering the tax burden on tourists will promote our region as a competitive travel destination, 

which is essential in today's economic climate. 

Moreover, increased tourism has the potential to create more jobs and stimulate growth in 

various sectors including hospitality, retail, and entertainment. By supporting this proposal, we 

can foster an environment that benefits everyone in our community. 

I urge you to consider the positive effects that a tourism tax reduction can have on our economy 

and community. Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Organization]  

[Your Contact Information] 


